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A Resolution approving the 
placement of a plaque on 

Memorial Parkway recognizing 
Dick and Mary Hodge for their 

serviced to the Brighton 
Community
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 The City Council has adopted Resolution NO. 03-14, establishing a policy for 
the naming of Public amenities and park and recreation facilities in the City of 
Brighton, including the procedure for selecting names for recognition on the 
Memorial Parkway.

 The City Clerk has received a petition requesting the recognition of Dick and 
Mary Hodge for their service to the Brighton Community.

 The Parks and Recreation Advisory Board reviewed the Petition at their 
meeting on November 6, 2019 and determined  that the Petition properly 
meets all the relevant criteria established by the Naming Policy. 

 The Parks and Recreation Advisory Board held a public meeting on December 
6, 2019 and unanimously approved a motion Recommending that Dick and 
Mary Hodge be recognized for their service to the Brighton Community by 
placing a plaque on the Memorial Parkway.
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